
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our Collective Worship this week focussed on helping others, particularly those who may feel left out, excluded or 
not part of a community.  The children were very thoughtful about how they can help those in their school, town 
and wider world to feel a sense of belonging.  We were able to link this to our school value of community and    
welcome examples from the children in the coming weeks about how they have helped others.   
 

Events 

It has been very busy in school this week, with visits to St Crispin's to be inspired by a group of Beat Boxers by Year 
4 and Year 6.  I hear we even had some impressive All Saints performers!  Reception and Nursery were visited by a 
Guide Dog on Friday, finding out about all the wonderful work Guide Dogs do to help others. Finally, Year 2 pupils 
and parents had an insightful and informative wellbeing workshop from Jess at BRIYM (Building Resilience In Young 
Minds) who gave us some very useful strategies to support our resilience. For more information, please visit their 
website.  briym - Building Resilience in Young Minds  

Stars of the week 

Congratulations to: 

Reception  Mila S: Developing her positive attitude and love of learning so far this term.  
Year 1 Danny W: He has shown great compassion this week. He has also shown great curiosity with his learning. 
Year 2 Nelly M: For showing Compassion. She was thoughtful and offered help many times during the week and 
she always made the right choices, showing the class a good example.  
Year 3 Jack W: Fantastic enthusiasm and boundless curiosity for our science topic of Rocks.  
Year 4 Ben I:  Showing curiosity within our geography lesson on the amazon rainforest. 
Year 5 Emma RP:  For her curiosity in maths this week. She has made fantastic progress with her multiplication and 
division.  
Year 5 Ruwan K:  Persevering with Maths this week showing curiosity in solving division problems. 
Year 6 Ben S: Showing our school values of community this week. You were eager to share your vocabulary and 
ideas for your newspaper report, which helped you and your classmates to be successful in writing. 
Year 6 Hira A: Showing our school values of curiosity and courage this week. She has shown determination and 
dedication to her maths and was very successful in our ratio unit!  
 
Message from the Chair of Governors 
We have a vacancy for a Parent Governor to join our Local Governing Body. 
Governors do not need to be experts in the field of education, what we need is an interest in the welfare of stu-
dents together with the time and willingness to be involved.  So if you are interested in joining the 
Local Governing Body of our Good school then please email me at                                                        
sjohnston@allsaints.wokingham.sch.uk to find out more.   

Steve Johnston, Chair of Governors 

Wishing you a pleasant week,  
 
Ms Quinell 

‘Let Your Light Shine’ 
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Upcoming events  

Wednesday 17th January 
Year 6 and Year 4 Beatboxing at St 

Crispins 

Friday 19th January 2.15pm 
Year 2 parent and pupil Wellbeing ses-

sion  

Friday 26th January 3:15pm Nursery & Reception Cake Sale 

Tuesday 30th January Year 2 and Y3 Sport Session St Crispins 

Thursday 8th February Year 4 Living Rainforest Trip 

Thursday 7th March World Book Day 

Week beginning 18th March  Neurodiversity Week 



Key Dates: 

Spring Term 2024 

Wednesday January 2024 Spring Term Starts 

Monday 12th - to Friday 16th February Half Term 

Monday 19th February INSET day - (no school) 

Thursday 28th March (1.30pm Finish) End of Term 

Summer Term 2024 

Monday 15th April INSET day - (no school) 

Tuesday 16th April Summer Term Starts 

Monday 6th May May Bank Holiday 

Monday 27th May - Friday 31st May Half Term 

Monday 3rd June Term Starts 

Tuesday 23rd July (1.30pm Finish)  End of Term 


